Dear Editor:

In your "Notes from the Editor"
column in the March 2001, you in-
cluded an afterthought about a pic-
ture in Esquire magazine. I really
don't think that is appropriate for a
publication such as Modern Steel
Construction and I would venture
that all other female engineers
would agree with me. I am ex-
tremely disappointed that a picture
of a half-dressed woman was in-
cluded in your column. It would
have been more palatable had you
omitted the picture. In fact, even
the men in my office agreed that
was in poor taste.

People wonder why there aren't
more women in structural engi-
neering, but with sexism like this, it
should be obvious.
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